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 All Ph.D Scholars are required to present a poster in a Workshop on “Monitoring of 

Research of Ph.D Scholars” - MRS-2017 (Exhibition & Poster Presentation) which is 

scheduled to be held during 17
th

 -18
th

 March, 2017.  The Venue of this Workshop is 

tentatively fixed in the lawn space close to the “Sir Visheswaraya Auditorium”. The objective 

of this Workshop is to monitor the research progress of all Ph.D Scholars of our University in 

one platform. This poster presentation is compulsory for each Ph.D scholars.  This shall be 

considered as the “Annual Progress Seminar” of Ph.D. scholars (except Registration Seminar 

and Pre-Submission Seminar). 

The details regarding the programme is available in the University Website 

www.vssut.ac.in . 

            Sd/- 

Dean, PGS&R 

 

Memo No.VSSUT/PGSR/   155(5) /17                 Date: 22 /02/2017 

Copy to: 

1. University Notice Board 

2. All Heads of Departments for information and necessary action. 

3. All Deans, Controller of Examination, Co-ordinator, TEQIP-II for 

information.  

4. Dean, Faculty & Planning for information with a request to hoist this 

notice in the University Website.  

5. PA. to VC for kind information of Hon’ble Vice Chancellor. 

 

Sd/- 

Dean, PGS&R 
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